
WELA congratulates Maths relay winners 

 

The Women in Engineering Leadership Association (WELA) congratulated the 

winning team of the Mathematics Relay held recently during the National Science 

Week. The group of female learners, who attend Pearson High School, were given 

information relating to WELA’s Leadership Development Programme as well as 

information relating to the School of Engineering at NMMU. One of WELA’s aims is 

to establish Engineering as a desirable career aspiration for young women.  

 

Left to right: Tiyani Ndlovu, Hayley Erickson, Julia Booth-Jones, Tara du Preez, 

Nicole Truter, Amber Collins (Absent Emma Finestone) 


